Dear Praying Friends,

Praise the Lord for a full month of Deputation ministry! During September, we spent three and a half
weeks traveling for meetings. This was our last big trip before Atlas is born! The trip began with traveling
to Greenville, SC for Freedom Baptist Church’s “Commission Connection.” We were privileged to
present See The Harvest, share our burden for short-term missions, and answer lots of questions from the
congregation! From Greenville, we headed to Atlanta, and then on to Golden, Mississippi.

We were involved in several missions conferences this month. Starting in Golden, Mississippi, then
Ludowici, GA, and finally at Emmanuel Baptist Church in Kings Mountain, North Carolina. While in
Georgia, Nikayla had the opportunity to speak both at a ladies fellowship, and ladies Sunday School. She
enjoyed being able to share her testimony and experience growing up as a missionary kid in Brazil.
September was a great month of ministry, making connections, and establishing friendships.

October is already here, and it’s going to be a big month for us. On October 5", Nikayla and I will
celebrate our first wedding anniversary. On October 8", Nikayla’s mom will be arriving to stay with us
for a couple of months to help during this time of transition. On October 10", we are officially moving
our belongings into our new home in Kings Mountain, NC. October 21* is the due date for our baby boy,
Atlas. Also, before the month is over, we are looking forward to becoming a part of our new home
church, Emmanuel Baptist in Kings Mountain. So many changes, but so many blessings. Stress levels are
high, but the Lord has kept us close to him and provided for all of our needs thus far.

We would be grateful if you continued to partner with us in prayer about these requests during October:

« Moving Day. On October 10th, we are taking a moving truck down to our new house in Kings
Mountain, NC. Please pray that all goes well with this big moving day!

« A Healthy Delivery & Baby. Atlas is almost here! Pray with us that Nikayla has a safe delivery and
that Atlas remains healthy. His due date is October 21st.

« Cody’s Health. I began experiencing some neck & back pain from sitting long periods in the car.
After visiting a chiropractor, I discovered I have several issues with my neck & mid-back vertebrae. I
need to see the doctor on a consistent basis in order for these issues to be corrected over time.

« A Larger Vehicle. As our family is growing, we see the need for a larger vehicle while traveling on
deputation. Continue to help us pray for an opportunity only the Lord can provide!

As always, thank you for your love and prayers as we raise our support to lead See The Harvest.

For His Glory,
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Cody & Nikayla Carden
See The Harvest Director

i i “l i i X | J n®n

McLeansville Baptist Church World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
5205 Frieden Church Rd. P0 Box 725
McLeansville, NC 27301 Kings Mountain, NC 28086

=

cody@wwnthm.net
336-500-7185
seetheharvest.com



